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Product recall of wooden rollers - used in products for small children under 3 years. 
 

Why are we recalling this product and what 
is the hazard? 
 
During our continual quality control, we have 
found that our internationally recognized test 
laboratory, has made an error whilst testing 
the wooden roller with silicone rings on the 
wheels. 
 
This means that we have manufactured and 
sold wooden rollers with wheels that have 
removable silicone rings which are 
considered small parts. 
 
 
If the wooden roller is used in products for small children under 3 years old, the rings present a 
choking hazard, as they can be removed from the wheels. 
 
If the wooden roller is used without the silicone rings on the wheels, it is safe for children under 3 
years. 
 
As these wooden rollers are purchased and used in many different end products, it is important to 
mention that they can be used by children over the age of 3 years and adults, without this hazard. 
 
What should I do? 
If you have purchased and used the wooden roller in a product for a small child under 3 years old, 
remove the silicone rings from the wheels, just in case – the wooden roller will work excellently 
without the rings. 
 
Alternatively, you contact the place of purchase for a refund.  
 
Which products are included in this recall? 
Only item nr 16160 is included in this recall. 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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